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May 10, 2011 
 
Curtis Fong 
TGFT Productions  
313 Tramway Dr. #15  
Stateline, NV 89449  
 
Dear Curtis, 
 
Thank you for your support of The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society (LLS) and its Team In Training 
program over the years, and for inviting us to be a part of your wonderful ride.  America's Most 
Beautiful Ride is the largest cycling event Team In Training participates in, raising significant funds 
for LLS’s research programs year after year.    
  
Team In Training® (TNT), the world’s leading endurance sports charity training program, provides 
four to five months of personalized coaching and training to run or walk a full or half marathon, 
participate in a triathlon, a century (100-mile) bike ride or a hike adventure. TNT also provides the 
opportunity to meet new people and be part of a supportive team. In addition to weekly training 
sessions under the guidance of a certified coach, TNT offers clinics on nutrition, equipment, injury 
prevention and safety. Participants are given tools to help them raise funds for blood cancer 
research and patient services. In exchange for the fundraising and training, LLS arranges airfare 
and lodging to send participants to the event of their choice. Since TNT’s inception 500,000 
participants have raised over $1 billion. 
 
This year we are bringing over 1500 riders from 59 chapters to America's Most Beautiful Bike ride 
on June 5th and expect to raise over $6.5 million dollars. Over the past 14 years, TNT has brought 
nearly 19,500 participants to the America’s Most Beautiful Bike Ride event, bringing our total 
raised to $68.5 million dollars!   
 
Since its founding in 1949, LLS has invested more than $750 million in research specifically 
targeting leukemia, lymphoma and myeloma. LLS’s patient services department offers a 
comprehensive array of education and support services for blood cancer patients and their 
families. 
  
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to another successful year. 
Best Regards, 
 
Lissa Greenlee 
National Director, Team In Training 
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